Tim Carroll

From: Charlie Hotchkiss <cwhotch@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 09, 2014 1:20 PM

To: Tim Carroll

Subject: Re: Beach lot 024-110-00

Tim, per our telephone conversation of yesterday, July 8, we would like to donate our beach
lot, 024-110-00, to the town of Chilmark. Since we have moved to Charleston, SC and

the fact that the lot is difficult to get to, we feel that the town of Chilmark will benefit from
owning the lot more than we do.

Thank you for your help. Tim, if you need any additional information, please let me know.

| look forward to hearing from you.

Regards;

Charlie Hotchkiss

Sent from my iPad

OnJul 8, 2014, at 5:31 PM, Tim Carroll <execsec@chilmarkma.gov> wrote:

Charlie

Thank you for offering to donate your beach lot to the town. | have attached a tax map for
reference. Please send me your offer before noon on Friday so that | may include it in the Selectmen’s
next agenda packet.
Tim

eMail is considered by the Comonwealth to be a public record subject to the to the same laws as other correspondence. As a receipient of this
email you are assumed to be lawfully entitled to any confidential information contained herein. Please review the regulations carefully before
forwarding email to avoid unlawful disclosure of protected personal inforamtion. If you have received this email in error, please delete it
immediately and call 508-645-2101.

<beach lot donation.pdf>



